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TO: Board of Directors 
 
FROM: Kevin Phillips 
 
DATE: 4/13/2018 
 
RE: Chico State Project 
 04/18/2018 Board of Directors Meeting 
 
 
Phil Kelly (former PID District Manager) contacted Chico State Professor Jackson Webster, 
Ph.D. about the possibility of studying the effects of rooftop watering during a wildfire.  Dr. 
Jackson thought this would be a great project for Chico State to study. The project would be 
collaboration between PID and Chico State.  
 
Attached is an email from Dr. Jackson, which explains the project in further detail. 






